
NOTICE 

Financial Support to Needy Students 

Students are hereby informed that the Management of Bhai Vir Singh Sahitya 

Sadan, New Delhi, a literary and cultural society, has decided to consider cases 

of needy and deserving students, irrespective of their caste and religion in the 

National Capital Territory of Delhi, who have lost earning members in their 

family due to pandemic of Corona or other reasons to help them complete 

their education. Interested students are advised to apply with details on the 

Application Form which is available on the college website. Kindly make sure 

that the completed forms are send to the following email id by 25th October, 

2021: 

1.anupriya@aryabhattacollege.ac.in 

2.kamayani@aryabhattacollege.ac.in 


